
Non-Tolerance for Retaliation 
The University does not tolerate retaliation of any kind against anyone for raising in good faith, 
concerns or reporting possible mistreatment or for assisting in the investigation of possible 
mistreatment. Retaliation for filing a good faith report and/or good faith and honest participation in the 
investigation of any such report is expressly prohibited and may constitute grounds for disciplinary 
action. SGU will take appropriate action in response to any report of retaliation. 
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